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Empowering Educators, Enriching Classrooms: 

Hosting the CBSE CoE Training Session 

Pune, Maharashtra | 9th September, 2025 

 

S.B. Patil Public School proudly hosted the CBSE Centre of Excellence Training 

Programme for teachers of Grades III to XII on Tuesday, 9th September, 2025. The 

session was conducted under the theme of the National Curriculum Framework 

for School Education 2023, focusing on equipping educators with the latest 

pedagogical practices and curricular updates in alignment with CBSE’s vision for 

holistic education. 

 

The training programme was graced by 

distinguished Resource Persons, Ms. Vrinda Multani-Joshi, principal of Pratibha 

International School; and Ms. Sahana Arif, principal of Vidyashilp Public School. 

They led the sessions with their expertise, offering valuable insights into curriculum 

planning, learner-centred methodologies, and effective classroom practices. 

 

Designed to be highly engaging, the programme 

featured interactive Q&A rounds, hands-on 

activities, and collaborative group assignments, ensuring that teachers not only 

absorbed the content but also actively applied their learning in real-time. These 

dynamic interactions created a space for dialogue, reflection, and innovation in 

teaching practices. 

 

The initiative aimed at strengthening the 

teaching-learning process, ensuring that teachers are empowered to create 

joyful, inclusive, and effective classroom environments. 

 

By hosting this professional development 

programme, S.B. Patil Public School reaffirmed its 

commitment to continuous teacher training and 

excellence in education, ensuring that its faculty 

is well-prepared to meet the evolving demands of 21st-century learners. 

 

The school extends its special gratitude to Ms.  

Vrinda Multani-Joshi and Ms. Sahana Arif for their 

time, invaluable guidance and contributions in making the session a truly 

enriching experience. 

 

We thank principal, Dr. Bindu Saini; vice principal, 

Ms. Padmavati Banda, HM, Ms. Shubhangi 

Kulkarni, and administrative manager, Mr. Manish 

Dhekale for overseeing the organising of this event. We thank Mr. Aman Yadav 

for overseeing the presentations and sound for the day. 



We also thank the PCET management and Board of Trustees: Mr. Dnyaneshwar 

P. Landge, Chairman; Ms. Padma M. Bhonsle, Vice Chairperson; Mr. Vitthal S. 

Kalbhor, Secretary; Mr. Shantaram D. Garade, Treasurer; Mr. Harshwardhan S. 

Patil, Trustee; and Dr. Girish M. Desai, Executive Director for giving us the chance 

to make our school venue for such a prestigious event.  

 


